Alida Bockino

I urge you to support the Washington Dept of Ecology"s proposal to increase spill levels on the
dams. This proposal, also supported by the Washington Orca Task Force and Gov Jay Inslee, is the
best way to improve salmon survival which in turn greatly improves the survival of those few
remaining Orcas. The salmon and the orcas need your help, please don't let them down.

Thank you

Alida Bockino

Moscow, Idaho



